
 

 

DEC MEETING:      

 

June 13, 2018 

  

 

TOPIC:   

 

 

 

Recommend that summer Capital Improvement Project for paving for KVHS for 

summer of 2019 be canceled and replaced with a new elevator lift for Bayview 

Elementary School. Each project was estimated to cost in the $250,000 range.
 

 

 

BACKGROUND: 
 

A new student starting at Bayview in Sept. 2019 will require the use of a lift in order to 

be able to access all levels of the school. The school is not currently handicapped 

accessible from the inside.      

 

After examining the DEC approved list for this summers’ projects, we determined the 

paving project at KVHS could be removed from the list and added back for summer 

2020. 

 

 

POSSIBLE MOTIONS: 
 

 

(That) Council requests that the Capital Improvement Project approved for KVHS for 

paving for summer 2019 be cancelled and moved forward to the Capital Improvement 

Project list for summer 2020 and that in its place, a new lift for Bayview Elementary be 

added for summer 2019 as recommended by the District in consultation with the 

Department of Education and Early Childhood Facilities Staff.   


